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Factsheet 
Swiss School Abroad 

 

Summer- and winter camps for Children from Swiss Schools 

The Foundation for young Swiss Abroad (SJAS) now also offers its camps for children 
attending Swiss Schools. Please take note of the following information: 

 

Registration 

Registration opens on February 15 for summer camps and August 1 for winter camps. 
Early or incomplete registrations will not be considered and will be deleted. Otherwise, the 
same participation conditions apply to all children (see General Terms & Conditions).  

After registration, the following documents must be sent within 7 days to info@sjas.ch: 

• Copy of passport or ID card (any nationality) 
• Confirmation from the Swiss School 
• Copy (front and back) of the health insurance card (EU countries: blue EU card is 

mandatory) 

 

Insurance 

SJAS does not provide health, accident, or rescue insurance for children from Swiss 
schools. Parents are responsible for obtaining the necessary insurance to ensure medical 
care in case of an emergency. All incurred costs are at the parents’ expense.  

• Parents must arrange health and accident insurance for their child. 
• We recommend purchasing travel insurance that covers all of the above points. 

 

Finances 

SJAS does not receive state subsidies for non-Swiss children, which is why the camp fee is 
slightly higher. 

• The camp fee is CHF 200.- higher 
• SJAS does not offer financial support  

 

More details, as well as Terms & Conditions and FAQs, can be found at sjas.ch. 

  

https://sjas.ch/en/

